FISH STOCKS

Still not
enough eels

The Dutch eel population has increased
slightly but is still too low. An evaluation
by Wageningen Marine Research shows
that mortality caused by humans has been
reduced substantially since the introduc-
tion of the Dutch eel management plan in
2009. Even so, there are too many deaths
and not enough eels are returning to the
sea. Eels have been seriously endangered
in Europe for years.
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